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From: Joanna Wilkinson
To: Gaudette, Angela
Subject: 2513 Great Oaks Pkwy
Date: Monday, December 16, 2019 4:52:09 PM


*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***


Hi Angela,
I am a home owner at 4508 Erin Ln, around the corner from the 2513 Great Oaks Pkwy
property that is being considered for demolition. I could not make the hearing tonight, so I am
emailing to make sure my concerns are heard. While I am not one to want to stand in the way
of a neighbor updating or renovating their home, I am concerned with the new up zoning
changes that will be taking place in Austin, and am hoping that a single family home, in
keeping with the vibe and style of this mid-century modern neighborhood is what will be built
back in place of this home. I think home owners should be allowed to do what they want with
their properties, within reason, but for the benefit of the neighborhood I really hope that what
is built back will be a modest single family home with architectural qualities reminiscent of
the midcentury modern design and will stand the test of time and will not disrupt the cool
culture of our small neighborhood over here in Great Oaks Pkway and Erin Ln.
Thank you for your time and consideration,


Joanna Wilkinson
512-659-0921
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